
From: Josh Frankel <j_frankel@me.com> 

Sent: Friday, August 19, 2016 12:01 PM 

To: Mayor 

Subject: Please Note "Sales Base" document removed from Village website  
  

Mayor Mark: 

 

Noting for the record here that the “Sales Base” document that I’ve doggedly 

criticized for its glaring omissions has been removed from the Village’s website. 

 

That there are apparently new “findings” being made and mistakes being corrected 

2.5 months after the Tentative Roll was filed is not heartening in the least. 

 

I’ve been replaying in my head the time Mr. Ryan spend reviewing his credentials 

- in reality just wasting everyone’s time - and I’m reminded of another individual 

who was well regarded in his field and had a glowing CV. His name was Bernie 

Madoff. 

 

Best, 

 

Josh 

 



 
Josh Frankel 

 


